
 5 November 2020 

Pumpkin Fun in Foundation  

 

Foundation Class have been exploring Autumn.  This week, we have been 

looking at pumpkins and have enjoyed designing our own in art (writing their 

names too), hammering golf tees into them and exploring them in the tuff 

tray.  We were also really interested in the hail outside.  We stopped what 

we were doing to go and look.  We all held the hail and watched it melt  

slowly in the classroom during the rest of the day. 

 

 

Cornish Myths and Legends in Year 1  

 

 

 

To continue our topic of “Cornish Myths and Legends”, we have been learning about a 

mean Cornish giant named Bolster. We made Bolster out on the balcony using  

construction and natural materials. We also wrote descriptive poems about him.  

 



Autumn Term Dates  

November 

 

Mon 2 - Fri 6 Parent/Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Mon 9   Nasal Flu Vaccines - All year groups  -  information sent via email.  

Fri 13   Non Uniform Day for Children in Need - small donation eg £1   

Tues 17  8.30 am Resources & Safeguarding Committee Meeting 

Wed 25 9.10 am Teaching & Learning Committee Meeting  

Cornish Piskies and Giants in Year 2  

 
Before half term, Year 2 created some amazing 

Acrostic Poems about Cornish Piskies linking to 

our topic of Cornish Myths and Legends!  

 

In art, Year 2 used different textures to create a 

piece of artwork about Cormoran the Giant who 

is believed to have lived on St Michael's Mount! 

First of all, we used oil pastels to draw the mount, 

sea and path. Then we used pencils to draw 

the buildings and our version of Cormoran the 

Giant!  

 

  Operation Christmas Child 2020 

 

Each year, more than 10 million gift-filled shoeboxes are  

distributed to children in over 100 countries as part of Christian  

humanitarian project, Operation Christmas Child. This year, St Kea 

Church has become a local collection centre for Operation  

Christmas Child, meaning you can drop off your shoeboxes there 

during National Collection Week (9th - 16th November).  

 

Details of opening times and a step by step guide to packing a  

shoebox can be found on the Samaritans’ Purse website.  

  

  

Please join us in creating a mountain of shoeboxes to deliver this Christmas! 


